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To Whom It May Concern:
Re: Support for the Development and Operation of Prairie Cresk Mine

This letter is to confirm that we, Acho Dene Koe First Nation are in support of the
development and operation of the Prairie Creek Mine as long as it Is carried out in
sompliance with all applicable regufations and laws and in an environmentally
responsible manner.

We recognize that this development will bring significant economic benefits to the
Dehcho Region and we will endeavour o work with Canadian Zinc Corporation towards
maximizing any of the economic opportunities the Prairie Creek Mine Operations may
present.

Chief Steven Kotchea

Ce: Alan B, Taylor, VP Exploration & Chief Operating Officer Fax: {604 688-2043



